
Announcements 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year A 
Sunday, September 3, 2017 
 

 
NEXT Saturday, September 9

th

 

The truck to pick up your refundable bottles and cans will be in front of the church 

from 9 am - 3 pm.   

The funds will be used to help provide supplies for the Coffee Fellowship held after 

Mass on Sundays. 

OR:   

If you can’t wait or will be away, then you can take your donation to the Beddington 

Bottle Drive Depot.  

Simply place a tag onto your recycling bag indicating funds are to go to CORPUS 

CHRISTI PARISH - they will credit us with your donation! 

Yellow tags are available in the entrance. 

 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul  

is collecting back to school supplies – 

Simply, bring in school supplies or  

If you wish a tax receipt - enclose your Staples, Superstore or Walmart gift cards in an 

Envelope with your name and address on it. 

 

Children’s Sacrament Program REGISTRATIONS on: 

Saturday, September 23 and Sunday, September 24 after all Mass times. 

This must be done at the parish in person. 

 

Bishop McGrattan at the Mosque: Forgiveness, Punishment and Justice  

Sept. 9, 2017 from 4:30-6:00pm with a free dinner provided.  

RSVP REQUIRED by Sept. 8th – 

Details on the poster in the foyer. 

 

Bible Study Resumes Monday, September 11.  See the poster in the entrance. 

 

 


